
 

 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Barbara Valona, Band Support

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President


Meeting called to order at 6:32pm.


Abby confirmed that payment was sent to John Iyoki last Friday for instruments and repairs.


Heather stated that merv filter fabric has arrived. Also, Lisa Andrade has the fabric cut out and 
kits will be available on Friday to begin production of face masks and bell covers. Lisa is 
sending the receipt to Abby for reimbursement.


Jason presented letter to parents from Boosters for board approval. Directors verified that 
school has implemented that only groups of 20 or less can meet in person and parent letter 
should convey that gatherings will continue to be virtual for the time being. Directors confirmed 
that in person sectionals are still being permitted by administration. Jason suggested that 
Boosters think about ideas to organize small band group social gatherings safely.


Matt and Scott confirmed they are planning another virtual performance for the spring. They 
stated all sectionals will be held outside using proper face masks and bell covers.


Heather stated they have 4 seamstresses available to sew the face masks and bell covers, but 
could use more.  Directors will consult with band students to see if any would be able to help. 
Also Jason is making this request to band parents in the letter going out.


Board agreed to meet again next Wednesday, January 20, 2021 at 6:30pm. via Zoom.


Meeting adjourned at 7:09pm.


